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Welcome to Lincoln University, the nation’s first Historically Black University.  

 

We hope to make your first day as a member of the Lincoln University Community 

a memorable one.  In order to cause as little inconvenience as possible please 

become familiar with the following parking plan: 

 

 

 

All arriving vehicles will park in Lot N, which is at Manuel Rivero Hall.  

 

 If that lot becomes full, visitors will be directed to park in the lot behind 

Public Safety, then the Alumni House lot, which is Lot B. 

 

 If Lot N fills up, cars may have to park at the International Cultural Center, 

which is Lot M. 

 

Students should proceed to the Student Union Building to register.  

 

 

Once registered, vehicles can then proceed to the residence halls. Officers will be 

available to direct students to the residence halls. 

 

 If you are unloading your vehicle at Douglass, McCrary, Laney, 

McCauley or Ashmun halls, PLEASE MOVE YOUR VEHICLE 
IMMEDIATELY AFTER UNLOADING to give others room to unload. 

 

o You may then return to the residence hall to unpack.  

 

 Students going to Hansberry Hall will unload directly from the 

Hansberry Lot.  

 

o If the Hansberry lot fills up, students may be asked to move to the 

athletics field lot, which is Lot J, after unloading.  
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